Report of The 9th Technical Meeting of NEAL-NET

The 9th Technical Meeting of NEAL-NET was held during 13th-14th August in Seoul
Korea. Managers and technical experts from Research Institute of Highway Ministry of
Transport, LOGINK Management Center, NEAL-NET Secretariat for China delegation,
Japan and Korea representatives as well, more than 30 person attended the meeting.
After deep discussion, the Three Countries had agreement as below:

1.The Three Countries internally decided to apply‘Develop a user profile information
synchronization mechanism’to fulfill the unified user management. The implementation
scheme and details should be made in 10th NEAL-NET technical meeting in Japan. The
Three Countries agreed on implementing unified user management mechanism by the
end of December 2013 and starting joint debugging among the Three Countries from
January 2014.

2.Container Status Information Sharing Service:

The Three Countries will release the service from November 1st 2013. Target ports are

as follows: Ningbo-Zhoushan China, Tokyo/Yokohama Japan and Busan Korea. After



that, we will continuously release other new ports.
3.Dynamic Vessel Status Information Sharing:
The Three Countries jointly agreed on releasing dynamic vessel status service. The
corresponding ports of each country are as follows:

China : Yingkou, Yantai, Weihai, Qingdao, Rizhao, Lianyungang

Japan : Kobe, Osaka, and so on

Korea : Incheon, Gwangyang
4.The Three Countries will release the service from November 1st 2013. After that, the
Three Countries will continuously release other new ports.
The Three Countries agreed on starting research on the standard for pushing service of
dynamic vessel status and Container status information sharing, and considered adding
NEAL-NET monitoring and statistics service to improve NEAL-NET service and making
the service more user-friendly.
5.In order to improve the quality of NEAL-NET service, the Three Countries agreed on
adding Port List and UNLOCODE List to provide more useful information to NEAL-NET
users.
6.The Three Countries welcome Asian Development Bank technical and funds support
for various problems research for NEAL-NET development, and promote NEAL-NET
application in Asia-Pacific region.
The Three Countries agreed the 10th NEAL-NET Technical meeting will be held in

Japan in October or November, 2013.
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